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Upcoming events: 

Grades K-9:  Parent teacher  interviews will be held on Thursday March 18, 2021.     Interviews will 
start at 4:00pm and run until 8:00pm.    We will have the teacher link on our website the first week of  
March.  You will have your choice of either a phone /zoom meeting.  You will receive a message via school 
messenger when the links are uploaded onto the website. 

Warner School 

School News 

Welcome to Warner School:  Student teachers from University of Lethbridge 

 
Hi, my name is Colton Cronkite. I grew up on a cattle ranch outside of Raymond, Alberta. I played and 
coached various sports from football, basketball, baseball, rodeo, martial arts and many more. After high 
school, I had a major change of scenery as I attended the University of Tennessee for a year. I returned back 
to Canada after this to attend the University of Calgary for two years. Now I’ve returned home to attend the 
University of Lethbridge to pursue a Bachelor of Education. I live a very active lifestyle as I’m currently a 
professional athlete (was a member of Team Canada in 2016 and 2017), anytime I’m not training for that 
I’m usually working on my family’s ranch, doing something in the outdoors or involved in sports/physical 
activity. Coaching played a big role in the reason I decided to pursue becoming a teacher, I really enjoy 
working with others and helping them to achieve their potential. I look forward to the rest of my education 
degree, expanding my knowledge on all things that will benefit myself and my future students when I       
become a teacher. I’m really looking forward to this practicum!     Thanks for welcoming me into your   
classroom and school! 
 

 

Hello everyone, 
March is kind of like the forgotten middle child.  Even the proverb “March winds and April showers bring forth May flowers” has 
shortened over time to exclude the month of winds.  However, I propose that March is a very under-appreciated month.  For       
example, March 4th is the only date that, when said aloud, is also a complete sentence.  Pi day is March 13th, and who doesn’t love 
Pi? 
March is also Red Cross month. By happy coincidence, many of our staff are using the two Professional Development days in 
March to get our First Aid certification. 
 
As we transition into spring, I cannot state enough how well the students and staff have adapted and grown throughout the year.  
We just had three high school students successfully complete GREEN certificate testing, our K-5 kids are sharing the playground 
spaces very well, and our Early Learning kids bring smiles and laughter to our hallways each Wednesday. 
We currently have 4 student teachers from the University of Lethbridge helping students and learning from our staff.  We are    
looking forward to the ideas and lessons that they will bring for our students. 
 
Thank you, everyone, that completed the Horizon Assurance survey.  Warner School values your responses, and we are now prepar-
ing plans to try to best match your input.  Continuous improvement is always the main goal. 
Have a wonderful month. 



Welcome to Warner School:  Student teachers from the University of Lethbridge 

 

Hello, my name is Samuel Chambers-Dumont, and I am a PSII student at the University of Lethbridge. I also 
hold a bachelor’s degree in finance and am fluent in French. Growing up as a francophone in southern Alberta 
exposed me to diverse perspectives and a chance to see the impact small schools can have on their students. 

Outside of school, I have explored many interests including music, powerlifting, costume design and more. 
Currently, I am very interested in board games and at last count I have over 60 games on my shelves. The 
drive out to Warner will let me listen to podcasts and audiobooks daily, and I am excited to learn many new 

things. Learning is a passion of mine, and I look to forward to discovering the interests, skills, and passions of 
Warner school’s population. Thank you for welcoming me to the Warner community and I look forward to 
meeting and working with you all.  

Hi, my name is Will Nevada and I'm from the University of Lethbridge. I grew up on a farm outside of      
Airdrie, Alberta and during my time in high school developed a passion for wanting to teach. During my    
upcoming practicum at Warner School, working alongside Mr. Korol, I look forward to learning and growing 
as a professional teacher.  
 
Sewing option:  One of our  current CTS options for  junior /senior  high students is a sewing class. Mrs. 
Dolan and Mrs. Paul are excited to be instructing small groups of students as they complete different projects. 
This group will be starting with a pillow! 

 
What do three courts, 12 teams and 24 teachers/jr high/sr high students represent? …. The 
Korol-Zink Challenge Cup and the chance to beat Mr Zink and Mr Korol at a game of         
pickleball.  For the next couple of months we will be playing pickleball in the gym over the 
lunch hour to see who will hoist the “Green Pickle” Cup.  P.S.  Mr Zink and Mr Korol are still 
undefeated!  
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Pink Shirt Day! 

Grade 1-2-3 

 
Reading Time 

 Grade K-1 

Art  
Mrs. Doenz’s Class 

Miss Roffey’s 
Science Class 
Grade 1-2-3 



Miss Roffey’s 
Science Class 
Grade 1-2-3 



 
FCSS Programs for 

March 


